
I have not changed my opinion nor have our members, from the last attempt to remove Jason 
Lee’s statue. 
Please don't remove Jason Lee Memorial from the National Statuary Hall in Washington 
DC...Oppose HB4071.  
Jason Lee is crucial to Oregon's founding and is the best choice.  
  
I cannot attend the hearing on Monday Feb 17 at Salem.  
  
Please give my testimony to all House Rules Committee members. 
  
Sincerely, 
Carla Pletka 
President 
Oregon 912 Project 
Clackamas, Multnomah and Washington Co.’s. 

 


